On May 16, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item CC10 Consultant Contract for William C. Hazelton, Jr. 

Question:
How are we doing with the e-rate?

Response:
The District's 2006-2007 application for E-rate telecommunications reimbursement funding totals $3,695,744.10.  This request is currently being processed by the Schools and Libraries Division (SLD)/Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC).

The District plans to pursue E-rate funding for cellular phones and services.  The resulting multi-year contract is anticipated to be in the excess of one million dollars, with the potential of being funded at a sixty-three percent (63%) discount level.
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